< ID

Date: October 18, 2017
RE: Russwurm vs. Figaro  Taney County Missouri Case #: 15AF-CC00559
From: Barbara Figaro

1368 Clevenger Cove Road, Hollister, MO 65672

(417) 337-3717 BarbFigaro@yahoo.com

To: Mark A. Flanegin, Staff Counsel

Office of the Chief Disciplinary Counsel
3327 American Avenue

Jefferson City, MO 65109

573-635-7400 573-635-2240 (Fax)

| have not received a response from your office in relation to my letter to you -- dated August 1, 2017. |
requested that your office reconsider the complaints | had filed. | tried to answer your questions regarding
my attempts to resolve some of these issues. | have offered to supply you with court recordings, documents
and statements from witnesses. | still maintain that a review of court docket entries is an inadequate and
unfair way to assess whether to accept my complaints for further investigation.

These complaints included attorneys: Dan Brogdon, Brandi Smith, Rudolfo Arambulo, and Judge Eighmy.

The complaint against Dan Brogdon has been accepted by the Supreme Court of Missouri. To the best of my
knowledge it is still pending and under investigation. If possible, review his case to see how all are involved.

| made numerous allegations regarding filing of false documents, ethics and legal violations, violations of
court rules and law. And supporting documentation. If you need additional, please advise.

| respectfully request that you review not only my original complaints and supporting documentation against
Rudy Arambulo and Brandi Smith, but all four complaints | have filed, and the recordings from the hearings
and trial. If there is other information that you need to pursue this please advise me and | will comply to the
best of my ability. | believe a full investigation into the way our court system is operating and the way some
Missouri lawyers are practicing law should require a full and complete investigation into the system.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Figaro



